
 

 
 
                September 1, 2020 
 

 
Dear National Society Member Presidents, 
 
Warm Greetings to all of you, your members and families, 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors, I would like to once again thank you for participating in the 
1st Online Worldchefs General Meeting on August 15, 2020. Please see attached Worldchefs 
General Meeting 2020 Minutes. This historical Online Meeting was certainly a milestone for 
Worldchefs and will be remembered for many years to come.  
 
We are now looking forward to the many plans and goals we have for the next 4 years. To start 
the process, it is time to appoint/re-appoint the Worldchefs Committees for the term 2020-2024. 
If you have any recommendations from your membership, please submit the names, contact 
information (email and phone) and supporting rationale for your recommendation to me by 
September 15, 2020.  
 
Please keep in mind that with 100+ National Society Members, it will not be possible to have a 
representative from each country on each Committee. We will do our best to ensure equal 
representation of Continents across all Committees, where possible. 
 
Once the Committee shortlists have been determined, we will be contacting the potential 
Committee Members and Chairs to review their potential role and responsibilities before any 
appointments /re-appointments are made. We will also be confirming the new appointments 
with the National Society Member Presidents if the nomination was not provided directly. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to encourage you and your members to support 
Worldchefs International Chefs Day on October 20, 2020 and participate in our annual global 
event. For this year’s details, please visit: https://www.internationalchefsday.worldchefs.org  
  
We also hope you can join us June 13 – 17, 2021 for World Chefs Without Borders CSR Siem Reap, 
Cambodia. Though this CSR event has been postponed twice due to COVID-19, we will continue 
to make every effort possible towards fulfilling our mission and commitment to these dates, 
keeping in forefront the health and safety of our members and their families. For details visit: 
https://www.worldchefswithoutborders.org/wcwbnews/c920954a1b487e4d9ac16e3f4470078
2587cc5ae 
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In closing, it is time to keep on the lookout for very exciting news from Worldchefs Academy 
www.worldchefsacademy.com as we begin our plans to launch the Pre-Commis Chef Course in 
Spanish, Arabic, Portuguese and Italian. Stay tuned for more details and launch announcements! 
 
Wishing you all good health and may you, your members and families stay safe and well. 
 
With Warm Culinary Regards,  

 

Thomas Gugler 
Worldchefs President 
 

Attachment: Worldchefs General Meeting 2020 Minutes 
Copy: Worldchefs Board of Directors  
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